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PARENT/PUPIL/TEACHER – Triadic goal setting INTERVIEWS 
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Caregivers  
 

 
Triadic Goal Setting Interviews are an important opportunity for students and teachers to share their strengths and goals – 
they will be 15 minutes long and we encourage our students to lead the interviews, so they have ownership over their 
learning and progress. We would like as many parents as possible to attend with their child (in school uniform) as we know 
when schools and Whanau work together progress is greater. 
 
Interviews will be held on the 30th and the 31st of March from 3.15-5.30pm and the Wednesday the 1st of April from 
1.30pm to 8.30 pm. This is an intensive day where classes will cease at 1:00pm. There will be no interviews during the 
dinner break 5:45 – 6:30pm. 
 

 

The following specialist Technology teachers will also be available too if you wish to see them:  
        Food Technology:  Kerri Robinson              Art:  Sally Davies            Materials & Design: Nikki Morris                     
                     Science: Marika Pretorius                         Digital Technology:  Mason Elliott 

 

 

 
INTERVIEW BOOKING TIMES  

For your convenience you are now able to book the interviews ONLINE 
 

To do this you need to go to https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/ and enter the code: 3x532. 
 
If you do not have internet access or a device, please ring the office on 07 378 8097 
 
On the 1st of April, bus timetables are unaffected by the early closure. In cases where alternative care cannot be arranged, 
the school has some limited capacity to provide supervision for the afternoon e.g. for students from out of town.  For this 
to happen, parents will need to inform the class teacher prior. So that we know that students will be under parental 
care/responsibility for the afternoon would you please send the attached slip back to your child’s home-room teacher as 
soon as possible so we can release your child from school for the afternoon.  It is our desire that all students are where 
they are supposed to be for the afternoon. If your child has an interview during the afternoon e.g. 2:10pm, he/she can wait 
quietly in the school library. 
 
Next week we will send out information about some of the changes we have made to the overall reporting timeline and 
some information as to why we have done this.  
 
Bill Clarke 
Principal      
                                                                                                                              

 
PLEASE RETURN PERMISSION / COMMUNICATION SLIP TO SCHOOL  

 
STUDENT’S NAME:……………………………………………………………….….........….YEAR 7 / 8  
ROOM………..............… 
 
My child will / will not (please circle) be at school the afternoon of Wednesday 1st of April 2020. 
 
Parent Name:………………………………………..……………….………................... 
 
Signature:………………………………………………………………..………………………….… 
 
Date:……………………………………… 


